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MRS Clare Turner 
59 Woolgoolga ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

To whom it may concern, 
I'm writing to express my disappointment that after two dismissed attempts to get this proposal 
of a child care centre in a busy North Balgowlah street passed, that it has once again been 
submitted for approval with the deduction of a few child care places. Of course, if this 
scandalous submission were to be approved, I suspect an increase to child care spots would 
be forthcoming very quickly. North Balgowlah is known and loved for its family atmosphere, a 
village where many know each other. It is not the suburb for an industrial building, 3m high 
noise abatement walls, a house which is encroaching on its neighbours, and an absolute 
parking and pedestrian disaster in the making. Neighbours' driveways will be parked over 
during pick up and drop off times, buses stop right next to the roundabout, which is too small 
and dangerous to execute a full 360 degree about turn. A vehicular or pedestrian accident will 
happen, and it will be on the heads of those involved if approval to this child care centre is 
made. 

There were 90 odd objections to the first proposal, 152 objections to the last application 
DA2021/0680. Please Councillors, let common sense, wisdom, and safety prevail and ensure 
North Balgowlah remains the suburb of residents and not of industrial businesses. Where you 
let one in, others will follow. 

I trust you will deliberate wisely and for all the same reasons as previously, dismiss this 
application. 
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